
 
 

 

 

 
 
In her 4th year as Campia Gymnastics President, Melanie’s countless hours of planning, 

development, marketing and fundraising meetings with various stakeholders finally paid off as 

the Club realized its long term goal and opening its new, state of the art $4.2 million 

facility.  The new facility, opened in July is recognized as the best in Atlantic Canada, and will 

provide more opportunities for membership growth and advancement of gymnastics locally and 

across the province. 

 

Melanie is also credited for her emphasis on coaching development, her advocacy for the sport, 

and commitment to give back to the community.  Coach development is producing best ever 

results in competition, and program development and participation have improved 

dramatically.  More effective relationships with key players in the sport and in the community 

are also creating valuable resources and knowledge, and the club continues to give back through 

its participation in events like Run for the Cure, Paddle in Paradise and Janeway Jamarama Day. 
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